
18 May 2007 

Press Release on Plenary Session 

The next Plenary Session of judicial officers of the ECCC will be held in Phnom Penh from 31 

May to 13 June 2007. The main objective is to adopt the Internal Rules for the ECCC. The final 

draft has been prepared over previous months by the Rules Review Committee. 

The session will commence with two days of preparatory meetings, and the formal Opening 

Session will be held on Monday 4 June. A swearing-in ceremony for ECCC investigators will be 

held on Wednesday 13 June, at the conclusion of the full Plenary Session. 

The Plenary Session is a closed session, but the media is invited to attend the Opening Session 

(with photo opportunity) on Monday 4 June 2007 at 8.15am at Raffles Hotel Le Royal. A closing 

Press Conference will be held on Wednesday 13 June 2007 at the ECCC at a time to be 

announced. 
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